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COLIEMORE HARBOUR 

  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

Temporary Closure of Coliemore Harbour 
 

                            Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council 
               County Hall  
              Marine Road 
              Dún Laoghaire 
              Co Dublin 

  
                                                   Date: 06 September 2023 

 

 

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council are undertaking essential remedial repair 

work to the granite rock face in Coliemore Harbour.  

 

The work starts on the 4th of September 2023 and will take approximately 8 weeks.  

 

Access will not be permitted to either the Viewing Platform or the Southern Pier 

during this time. Access to the Harbour will also be restricted during the duration of 

the project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


